Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,
I, Marla English am pleased to offer my support for HB 2574.

| have been following this burial choice for many years, even when that were an idea and barely a 501c3. Then the change to a
more commercial enterprise. It is an idea whose time has come.

| truly believe that this is what is best for all of us. Not spending resources on burial that could so better be spent elsewhere. No
land used, the ending of coffins expense and drain on finances, no more crematorium drain on resources/power/pollution and a
much healthier concept of death, dying and what is next when we have shed this earthly coil. Please pass this Bill to allow us to
return to the earth in a way that replenishes the earth as it should.
| ask for your support of this important legislation.
Sincerely,

Marla English & Kurt Ruble

Blue River
55200 McKenzie River Dr.

Marla17@yahoo.com



